Newsletter 4: March 2017



TUBBS TURF TIMES

Yes the days are lighter and hopefully warmer so it must be time to dust off those trainers and come down and have some fun at the courts. If you have kept playing during the Winter then you will have a head start on those that prefer the cosier activities. Below are details of plans for the season, key dates and how to renew your membership.

As ever please let us know if you want to add anything to this newsletter and we will get it included. Just email: membership@tubbsturf.co.uk

Membership renewal

Tubbs Turf membership runs from 1 April—31 March so please can you renew your membership. The membership forms will be sent out to the email list we hold and will also be available at the courts if you want a printed copy.

Rates for the membership have been increased but this is the first time in 3 years. The rise will help to fund the ongoing maintenance of the grounds and the courts and help towards building a contingency for resurfacing the courts in the coming years.

AGM—29th March 8pm Tubbs Turf Pavilion

The TT committee are a great team who keep TT running and organise the activities throughout the season including the American tennis tournaments, Finals Day and the gardening activities. We know there are lots of different users of the courts and we would love to see representatives from these different sports and age groups come along to the AGM. It would be great to get your views on what else TT could do for your sports, what improvements we could make and perhaps ideas on coaching, activities for children, teenagers etc.

There is absolutely no need to join the committee (unless you would like to of course, the more the merrier) but just sharing your thoughts with us would be great. So if you can spare an hour on the 29th we would love to see you. As a bonus there will be light refreshments provided too—wine and nibbles. We hope you can make it.

Kingswood Open Gardens & Tubbs Turf BBQ - Sunday 28th May

TT are thrilled to be involved in the Kingswood Open Gardens event being organised by KVA on the 28th May this year. The day will consist of a number of gardens in the village being open and to draw the day to a close there will be a BBQ, Pimms, prosecco & beer bar at TT for all to come and enjoy.

Please do take the opportunity to visit the lovely gardens and come and see us too. If you are available to help with the setting up and running of the BBQ we would be delighted to hear from you.

If you have a garden you would be prepared to open for the day just email us at TT and we will put you in touch with the organisers. They would love to have a good number open in the village to showcase the lovely variation of gardens around.

Garden Party & Finals Day—Saturday 15th July

Keep the date—Our annual finals day is scheduled for the 15th July. Do sign up for the knockout tournament as there are lots of opportunities for all abilities. Further details will follow in the next newsletter.

Gardening Mornings—do you have green fingers?

We are always looking to improve the grounds at TT and if you would like to come along and help please do get in touch. All skill levels are welcomed and we do have a lot of fun whilst also taking a great pride in making the gardens and grounds look their best. Many hands make light work so if you would like to come along you would be very welcome. As an added bonus tea and cake are provided.

CONTACT US

To get in touch, email: membership@tubbsturf.co.uk



Important Dates

29/3 AGM 8pm

8/4 Next gardening morning

28/5 Kingswood Open Gardens, BBQ at Tubbs

15/7 Family Fun & Finals Day Garden Party

TBC: American tennis 2—6pm

Plus 10/9, 08/10

Gardening mornings

8/4, 13/5, 10/6, 8/7, 12/8, 9/9, 14/10.

Club nights tennis 2017

Once light permits:

Open to all members, 6pm—dusk:

Tuesdays

Ladies Tennis

Thursdays

Competitive Tennis

Pavilion & Courts hire

Available to hire for parties and events. Incl. toilets, kitchen & BBQ. For prices and availability email as above.